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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Panzer, Tanya (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 3:39 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 172823110102/2100 Ford Pkwy

Please put together a Resolution to reduce to $384.00.  It was sent in error, payment was received by ACH payment on 
April 20, 2022. Can this be approved before November 16, 2022? 
 
Note: the person who did ACH payments has left the city and our Treasury Department is trying to clean up the errors 
that person left. Also the file didn’t come to Assessments until June 8, 2022.    
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